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Cave Rescue practice in Olafshølet and Setergrotta August 2014
A rescue practice was held in the +40 meter shaft in the Olafshølet entrance because of the increasing number of 
members in the Response Team, which is a vital part of the Norwegian Cave Rescue. On request, a rescue practice was 
held in the guided cave Setergrotta.

Responsteamopptak i Olafshølet og redningsøvelse i Setergrotta august 2014


